
UNA GRADUATE COUNCIL COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF July 7, 2015 

AT 3:30 P.M., IN THE GUILLOT UNIVERSITY C ENTER LOFT. 

UNA Graduate met on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, at 3:00 p.m. in the Raburn Conference room. The following members 
were present: Dr. Paulette Alexander, Dr. Lynn 



Professional Studies degree programs will move from University College to this new department; 
however, no changes will be made to any of these degree programs). The division of continuing 
Education will remain a separate unit. 
 
Informational item by the College of Arts and Sciences that the area of Theatre will move from the 
Department of Music and Theatre to the Department of Entertainment Industry (the option in Theatre will 
move from the B.A. or B.S. Degree with a Major in Communication Arts to the B.A. or B.S. Degree in 
Entertainment Industry, and the minor in theatre will move to the Department of Entertainment Industry; 
however, no changes will be made to this option or minor). The Department of Music and Theatre will be 
renamed the Department of Music. 
 
I


	Request to amend the agenda to add a graduate application to the College of Business, Dr. Nien-Chi Liu.

